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. 
Ruth Nettles 09oCt.al3 - LJ- 
From: Stright. Lisa [Lisa.Stright@pgnmail.com] 
Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: Burnett, John; Simpson, Gail 

Subject: 

Attachments: 2-16-10 Joint Response to PSC re customer responses re non-transfer in Zephyrhills, Pasco County.pdf 

Tuesday, February 16,2010 2:13 PM 

PEFNVREC Joint Response Re: Customer Transfer Status - Dkt# 090428-El 

This electronic filing is made by: 

Gail Simpson 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 

gail..s.impson@pgnma.il.com 
(727) 820-51 84 

Docket No. 090428-El 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida 

Consisting of 1 page. 

The attached documents for filing is the 
PEFMlREC Joint Response regarding 
the customer transfer status in the 
above referenced docket. 

Lisa Stright 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
direct line: (850) 521-1425 
VN 230-5095 
lisa.stright@pgnmail.com 

2/16/2010 



February 16,2010 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak bulevard 
Tallahsssee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Customer Transfer Response Status regarding the approval of amendment to the 
territorial agreement between Wlthlamhee River Electric Cooperatie Inc. (WREC) and 
Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (PEF) in Pasco and Hemando Counties; Docket No. 
090428-El 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

As stated in the above amendment, on December 9,2009, WREC provided notificatiin letters 10 
their customers in Pasco County that their m u n t  would not be transferred to PEF from WREC 
due to operational constraints, aquisition of easements, space for utility locations, and safety 
issues. The customers who received this notification letter of non-transfer were located on Coals 
Road, Linwood Lane, and Ryals Road in Zephyrhills. Pasco CounQ, Florida. After a sixty (60) day 
period, a summary of the responses received are being pmvided via this supplemental filing. 

WREC received three direct customer contacts follovhng the written communications by WREC on 
December 9. All of these customers were located in the Zephyrhills area. All three contacts were 
informational in nature and none were adverse to the non-bansfer. 

Shoukl you have any further questions regarding the customer transfer responses, please contact 
me at (727)820-5509 or Duane Vann at (352) 567-5133. 

SinOeEly, 

6 6 - 4 .  
Gail Simpson 
Manager, Public Policy 
Progress Energy Florida, Iw. 

cc: John Burnett, PEF 
Duane Vann, WREC 


